
Twinsburg Band Boosters 
To enrich the education of the students of Twinsburg through music 

Twinsburg Band Boosters 
P. O. Box 35 

Twinsburg, OH 44087 
 
Dear Friend, 

The award winning Twinsburg Tiger Band has entered its 2019-2020 Concert Seasons and our program is 

passionately growing! Over this past year, our 5th & 6th Grade Bands saw huge expansion, our RBC Concert 

Band sent a record amount of students to the OMEA Solo & Ensemble Competition (earning Excellent & Superior 

ratings), and our High School debuted a brand new Symphonic Band aside from the fantastic Concert Band (both 

earning Superior & Excellent ratings at contests). The Twinsburg Band Boosters’ mission is to enrich the 

education of the students of Twinsburg through music. We strive to develop, support, and maintain an 

enthusiastic interest in the superior band programs offered from 5th through 12th grades, provide 

supplementary financial support to all the Twinsburg Tiger Band programs, and work collaboratively with all 

Program Directors to provide a fulfilling experience. The Twinsburg Band Boosters offer many fun ways to get 

involved and encourage our community to be a part of the enrichment process. We are always welcoming new 

members. In this coming year, there are several things in which we intend to help fund for our students. These 

include: 

● New marching uniforms, concert attire, and maintenance for the rapidly growing Twinsburg 

High School Marching Band, Drill Team and Concert Bands  

● Financial assistance for biennial trips for music education enrichment 

● Scholarships for middle and high school band applicants 

● The purchase of new equipment, instruments, and assist in maintenance and repair costs for 5th 

through 12th grade bands 

● Costs associated with accompanists necessary for competitions 

 

As our band & concert programs continue through this school year, we have an increased need to request your 

patronage. We are writing to respectfully request donations for our upcoming annual dinner show fundraiser 

called ​That’s Amore​! This event offers guests a family friendly social atmosphere with a dinner, (pasta, salad, 

bread, dessert & beverages), music entertainment by our student Jazz ensembles & soloists, student spotlights 

on our program with live performances, and several raffles and prizes. Twinsburg Band Boosters is a non-profit 

501(3)(c) organization; therefore, all your donations are tax deductible. We will graciously accept any donation 

you can make and will follow up with a letter recognizing your charitable donation for your tax purposes. Our 

current needs include grocery items to assist in feeding approximately 150 people, gift cards for groceries and 

raffle baskets, or you may consider a monetary sponsorship. We publicly acknowledge all our sponsors and 

contributors in our performance programs, on our social media pages, and through our website. 

 

We truly appreciate any support you may offer for our student performers and our dinner event. Donations can 

be mailed to the address on this letterhead. Thank you for considering the Twinsburg Tiger Band Programs & the 

Twinsburg Band Boosters. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us via email at 

tbbfundraisingvp@gmail.com 

 

Kindly requested by, 

The Twinsburg Band Boosters Fundraising Committee 

Director of Bands: Ryan Bonitz  TBB President: Jack Rapkin  Treasurer:  Kristi 

McCormick 

Assistant Director: Samantha Gossett  TBB Co-Vice Presidents: Colleen Larson Secretary: Cassandra 

Blyler 

R B Chamberlain Director: Tom Resnick       Christine Martin  


